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      Notice 

 
It is hereby notified to all Undergraduate students that, a parent teachers meeting will be held on 16th 

January 2025 in the department of commerce. The visit is scheduled to start at 3:00 p.m. on 
aforementioned day. Students are requested to inform your parents and visit the college on that day 
along with your parents. 
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